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SCHOOL OF CREATIVITY +
PRACTICE
The School of Creativity + Practice at Colorado State University Pueblo
exists to enrich the lives of our students and the community through
exposure to creative industries across multiple disciplines in an
environment of integrated studies.

Creative industry careers involve a variety of skills that extend beyond
any one discipline and so the Departments of Art & Creative Media
(https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-
sciences/art-and-creative-media/), Music (https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/
college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-sciences/music/), and Media &
Entertainment (https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-
arts-and-social-sciences/media-communication/) have come together
to develop a series of courses and events that form the foundation of
the School of Creativity + Practice (SoCaP).  Students experience the
academic rigor of their chosen pathway, earning degrees from their home
departments while gaining valuable exposure to the integrated structure
of creative industries.

Navigate to the Departments of Art & Creative Media (https://
catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-sciences/
art-and-creative-media/), Music (https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/
college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-sciences/music/), or Media &
Entertainment (https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-
arts-and-social-sciences/media-communication/) for information on their
specific programs.

Academic Programs
Undergraduate

Gaming & Immersive Media, Bachelor of Fine Arts (https://
catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-
sciences/media-and-entertainment/media-and-entertainment-
bfa-gaming-and-immersive-media-concentration/)

Minors
Museum Studies, Minor (https://catalog.csupueblo.edu/
college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-sciences/school-of-
creativity-and-practice/museum-studies-minor/)

Music, Sound, & Audio Production, Minor (https://
catalog.csupueblo.edu/college-of-humanities-arts-and-social-
sciences/school-of-creativity-and-practice/music-sound-and-
audio-production-minor/)
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